

Ministry of Education, Youth and Sports of Baden-Württemberg P.O. Box 10 34 42 ● 70029 Stuttgart

Families of newly immigrated schoolchildren in Baden-Württemberg

Stuttgart

Reference number 25

(Please specify with reply)

"The school system in Baden-Württemberg"
Digital information event for newly immigrated families (English)

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, Dear parents, dear students,

- recently moved to Baden-Württemberg from abroad?
- Attending a school in Baden-Württemberg for the first time?
- Have questions about the school system in Baden-Württemberg?

Then this is just the right event for you!

The Ministry of Education is pleased to invite you to the following digital information event:

Date: Tuesday, December 13, 2022, from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Access link: **English-speaking room** (can also be found at <u>www.km-bw.de</u>)

Ms. Theresa Schopper, Minister of Education, will open the event with a short welcoming speech. The event will be held in separate "language rooms" in each of the languages listed above. You will receive detailed information about the school system in Baden-Württemberg in your chosen language.

I look forward to your participation!

Kind regards,

Daniel Hager-Mann

Thouretstr. 6 (Postquartier) ● 70173 Stuttgart ● Phone 0711 279-0 ● poststelle@km.kv.bwl.de
Public transport (VVS): Main station (Arnulf-Klett-Platz)
Paid parking available in the Stephansgarage

www.km-bw.de ● www.service-bw.de